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GARDENA VALLEY JAPANESE CULTURAL INSTITUTE
The Gardena Valley Japanese Cultural Institute (GVJCI) is a 501(c)(3) non-profit community center providing various classes, programs, services, and  
facilities to the South Bay area.  We also provide affordable housing through the JCI Gardens Apartments, the adjacent senior housing property.

 The GVJCI’s roots date back to 1912, when it was known as the Moneta Gakuen, a Japanese language school.  In 1967, it was formally incorporated as the 
Gardena Valley Japanese Language School.  Then, in 1968, the corporation changed its name to the Gardena Valley Japanese Cultural Institute to  
incorporate the broader services and functions the organization offers.  In 1971, Compton Gakuen, Gardena Gakuen, and Moneta Gakuen merged, opening 
its doors officially as the GVJCI’s Japanese Language School.  The GVJCI has a very proud history spanning over 100 years.

Today, we continue to provide a variety of activities, programs, and services.  We are truly fortunate to have an active and well-utilized center serving 
people of all ages.  We thank you, the community, for your active participation and for your support through donations and volunteerism that enables the 
GVJCI to continue.

MISSION STATEMENT
A space to engage, share, and embrace the Nikkei experience and culture.

VISION STATEMENT
The GVJCI envisions a vibrant network and a welcoming space for all persons interested in Japanese heritage and culture where  
history and tradition are honored, people are inspired to create action and change, and cultural pride and respect for all humanity are promoted.

Board of 
Directors
Ray Shibata, President
Alan Kita, Vice President
Miles Akiyama, Treasurer
Marilyn Tsuge, Secretary
Richard Ames
Gail Doi
Lawrence Hada
Juan Hernandez
Michelle Hirano
Bryce Ikemura
Grant Nakaoka
Charles Oyagi
Alvin Takamori
Airi Takashima Oye

Staff
Administration & Programs
Alison Kochiyama, Executive Director
Cathy Lee, Director of Development and 
  Marketing
Debbie Oba, Administrative Manager
Stephanie Mayeda, Program Manager
Chikako  Roper, Bilingual Programs 
  Coordinator

Facilities
Dayton Lee, Facility Operations Manager
Brian Hoshiko, Maintenance Custodian
Bob Seki, Maintenance Custodian
Gerald Mayewaki, Facility Assistant

Japanese Language School
Lawrence Hada, Principal
Masumi Sasaki, Vice Principal & 
  Teacher
Mayumi Fuchino, Teacher
Shizuka Marinakis, Teacher
Asaka Morita, Teacher
Chiaki Suzuki, Teacher
Naoko Tran, Teacher
Eriko Yamamoto, Adult Class & 
  Conversation Class Teacher

Emeritus Board of 
Directors
Dan Ashimine
Bob Horii
Paul Koshi
Helen Nakano
Glenn Tachibana 
Terry Terauchi

Fall 2020

Newsletter of the Gardena Valley Japanese Cultural Institute
QUARTERLYQUARTERLY

In This Newsletter...
 

 GVJCI News.................1
    

 GVJCI Calendar...........2

  Tomo No Kai Corner...5

This year, participate in a Global Day of Giving, recognized the first 
Tuesday after Thanksgiving, by supporting the Gardena Valley Japa-
nese Cultural Institute (GVJCI)! We invite you and your loved ones to 
support the programs and events that enable us to continue creating 
a space to engage, share, and embrace Nikkei culture! Please learn 
more or consider making an online donation, by visiting our website 
at https://www.jci-gardena.org/donate.html or donate via our Face-
book page. 

Thank you for your support!

888-285-4913 
HomeCareAssistance.com/Millennia

Home Care Assistance is proud to have partnered 
with Millennia Personal Care Services to bring 

customized home care to the Japanese Community.

The Trusted Choice for In-Home Care
Adventurer’s Club News

 
“It was the best of times, it was the worst of 
times, it was the age of wisdom, it was the age 
of foolishness . . . .”  A Tale of Two Cities by 
Charles Dickens.

With much regret, I’ve canceled the 2020 No-
vember Okinawa tour, and the 2021 Spring 
Okinawa tour; a difficult decision, but the un-
certainty caused by the coronavirus (quaran-
tines, travel restrictions, and the possibility of 
a worldwide surge in the fall and winter) make 
these tours untenable, or at the very least, not 
enjoyable.
 
There is the possibility of a 2021 Fall Okinawa 
tour, but that’s on a “wait and see” mode.
Please check for updates in the next newsletter, 
or you can contact me at timtoyama@gmail.com 
or 310-848-9890 phone and text.
 
Please stay safe and healthy!
Tim Toyama

Fall has come and six months have passed since the GVJCI’s temporary 
closure due to the COVID-19 pandemic. We’re happy to have kept con-
nected with you through our online classes and workshops, Senior Food 
Drive pick ups, restaurant fundraiser drive-thrus, social media news, and 
the letters, emails, and phone calls that we receive from you. Our GVJCI 
Japanese Language School began its new school year online in Septem-
ber and even has some new students outside of the local area! But we 
miss being together in-person with all of you, and look forward to when 
GVJCI is allowed to open safely once again. With Thanksgiving and the 
holiday season approaching soon, we wish all of you and your families 
continued wellness, joy, and fulfillment. Thank you for the generous 
support you give to GVJCI always.

With sincere kansha,

Alison Kochiyama
Executive Director

Save the Date! 2020 GVJCI Giving Tuesday
Campaign: December 1, 2020
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Gardena Valley JCI CALENDAR
NOV & DEC

ESL CONVERSATION CLASS
TUES, NOV 3-DEC 15 (6 WKS), 10-11AM
ONLINE
Join us for a fun English conversation class for high beginner to 
intermediate speakers! Practice casual English through listening 
to songs, reading about current events, and more. To register, 
please visit the Programs/Classes page of our website.

LA FOOD BANK DISTRIBUTION
WED, NOV 4, 9-10AM
GVJCI PARKING LOT
10-12 lb boxes of shelf stable items for seniors 60 years and 
older. 1st come, 1st served. 1 box per car. NO RSVP. To maintain 
social distancing, this distribution is drive-thru only; no walk-
ins. Please do NOT line up your cars prior to 9AM. All cars must 
enter coming east through the 162nd street entrance. 

ALZHEIMER’S LOS ANGELES 
HOLIDAY TIPS FOR CAREGIVERS 
FRI, NOV 6, 10-11:30AM
ONLINE
The holidays or other family events can be a stressful 
time when a family member has dementia. This talk re-
views several tips that can help make family gatherings 
more enjoyable for all. To register, please email Chikako 
(chatamoto@jci-gardena.org) or call (310) 324-6611.

TOMODACHI ONLINE BAKING 
WORKSHOP SERIES
SAT, NOV 7 & DEC 12, 2-4PM
ONLINE
Bake with a buddy and join us for a fun online baking workshop 
for kids aged 8-12! Learn how to make trendy Japanese desserts 
like Dorayaki (pancake with sweet red bean filling) on 11/7 and 
mochi donuts on 12/12, all taught by Kenzie Tokuchi. Fee is $5 
per participant. Please check our website for ingredient list. To 
register, visit the “Events” page on our website.

ONLINE SMARTPHONE CLASS
MON, NOV 9-DEC 12 (6 WKS), 10-11AM
ONLINE
Android and iPhone. Each class is a mix of prerecorded video 
and live instruction via Zoom. Students will be given videos to 
watch on their own each week and then attend a weekly Zoom 
class with the instructor. For registration, please visit the “Se-
niors” section of our website and click on “Senior Tech Classes.” 
Fee is $10 per class or $50 for whole series.

こんまりメソッドワークショップ登録
SAT, NOV 14 & DEC 5, 11-12PM
ONLINE

​
物がたくさん溜まってどうにもならないと感じていませんか？
どうすればすっきりさせられるのか分からない。そんな方に近
藤麻理恵さんのこんまりメソッド認定コンサルタントのアヤ
ノ･エレンさんに物の手放し方、片付け方を学びシンプルに生
活をエンジョイできる空間を作りましょう。整理整頓はもちろ
んのこと、大切なのは気持ちも前向きにできることです。物を
片ずけて、心も整理整頓しましょう！ご質問はチカコ宛Eメー
ル chatamoto@jci-gardena.org または電話310−324−6611
にお願いします。

麹作りワークショップ
SUN, NOV 15, 2-3PM
ONLINE
日本の食文化に欠かせない伝統発酵食、麹を手作りしましょ
う。麹クリエイターのハルナさんが麹とは何か？どのように
体に有効なのか教えます。そして手作り塩麹を仕込みます。
こちらは１時間のワークショップでお一人＄30。材料費別
です。材料は、麹、塩、水です。日程は11/15/2020 日本語
で、1/10/2021英語で行われます。ご質問はチカコ宛Eメール 
chatamoto@jci-gardena.org または電話310−324−6611に
お願いします。

6TH ANNUAL GVJCI ELEMENTAL FUNK 
CONCERT FUNDRAISER
SAT, NOV 21, 7-9:30PM
GVJCI Website Free Livestream
This year we’re going virtual and bringing the concert to you! 
Join us for a night of fun and music enjoyment. Crank it up as 
loud as you like! (or as loud as your neighbors will tolerate) This 
will be a free live-stream concert, but we’ll be asking viewers to 
open their hearts and their wallets to donate and help support 
the GVJCI. Hosting the event will be Helen Ota and Mike Palma 
from the improv group, “Cold Tofu”. Please visit our website to 
donate and for future updates. Thank you for your support.
All GVJCI Fundraiser proceeds benefit the GVJCI.
Contact: Dayton Lee at dlee@jci-gardena.org or 310-324-6611

VIRTUAL TOMO CAFE
バーチャル友カフェ
MON, NOV 30, 2020 & JAN 25, 2021
10AM – 11AM
ONLINE
Join us for Virtual Tomo Cafe! This is a free Zoom social hour for 
seniors to get together with friends and learn how to use Zoom. 
If you are interested in using Zoom to take online Tomo No Kai 
classes, this is the perfect place to learn how! This meeting is 
held once a month on the last Monday of the month. To sign up, 
please email Chikako Roper (chatamoto@jci-gardena.org) or call 
(310) 324-6611.
バーチャル友カフェに参加しませんか！この無料Zoomシニア
の集いで友達と語り合って、Zoomの使い方を経験してみまし
ょう。友の会オンラインクラスに興味がおありでしたら、この
機会にZoomに挑戦できますよ！この集いは毎月最終月曜日に
行います。
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Tomo No Kai Corner
TNK membership is currently at 613!

TNK Zoom Classes
Yes, at first I hesitated about teaching Zoom classes; I 
was not familiar with Zoom and I dread new technol-
ogy, but now I enjoy it. Zoom is very user-friendly, and 
after the initial reservations, it’s become so much fun, 
and connecting with people is a joy, and exercising is 
good.
If you are concerned with what you look like on Zoom, 
guess what, you can turn off the camera, and still par-
ticipate (you can also mute yourself so that no one can 
hear anything from your end).
So look at the schedule and give it a try!
 
Stay healthy!
Tim Toyama
TNK Teacher and Executive Board Member

We are now accepting weekly sign ups for online TNK class-
es. For more information, please contact Chikako Roper 
(chatamoto@jci-gardena.org) or call (310) 324-6611.
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GVJCI RESTAURANT DRIVE THRU 
FUNDRAISER SERIES
SAT, DEC 12 & SUN, DEC 13
TIME: TBD
LOCATION: Cherrystone’s Restaurant & Catering Co.
Thank you for your support of our recent restaurant 
fundraisers. Our hope is to continue to help our local 
businesses and to bring to you “contactless” delicious 
food. With each meal you purchase, a percentage of the 
proceeds go to support the GVJCI.
Please mark your calendars for an upcoming restaurant 
fundraiser with Cherrystone’s Restaurant & Catering Co. 
on December 12-13. Visit our website at www.jci-garde-
na.org and go to the Event section for future updates

OSHOUGATSU
SAT, JAN 9, 2-3PM
ONLINE
Celebrate the new year with us as we 
come together for Oshougatsu! This 
year, we’ll be having special guest 
Paul Matsushima doing a reading of his children’s book Thank 
You Very Mochi as well as a mochi making demo that families 
can participate in together! A short presentation on the tradi-
tions and history of Oshougatsu will precede the program 
activities. Visit the “Events” page on our website to register!

KOJI MAKING WORKSHOP (English)
SUN, JAN 10, 10-11AM
ONLINE
Learn how to make KOJI with the certified KOJI creator, Haruna 
Deasy. This workshop will cover:  What is KOJI, what are the 
benefits of using KOJI in cooking,how to make salted KOJI and 
how to use it in your cooking. This is 1 hour workshop with a 
fee of $30 per participant. The materials are not included.  Ma-
terials necessary for this workshop are KOJI, salt and water. 

For more information and to register, please visit the“Events” 
section on our website or email Chikako at chatamoto@jci-
gardena.org or call 310-324-6611.

KONMARI WORKSHOP (English)
SAT, JAN 16 & JAN 30, 11AM-12PM
ONLINE
Do you feel overwhelmed by the amount of belongings you 
have? Not sure how to clean up your space and keep it that 
way? Learn how to declutter and get organized with certified 
KonMari Consultant Ayano Eren to create an environment 
where you can simply enjoy your best life. Clear up the clutter 

in your space and, most importantly, your mind. It’s time to un-
cover the life you were meant to live! This is a 1-hour workshop 
that will cover: What is KonMari Method? How to use KonMari 
Method to declutter and organize your house. This is a free 
workshop but donations are greatly appreciated. To register, 
please visit the “Events” page on our website.

For more information or questions, please email Chikako at 
chatamoto@jci-gardena.org or call 310-324-6611.

ADULTING WORKSHOP: FIRST HOME 
BUYING
SAT, JAN 23, 2-4PM
ONLINE
Looking to buy a home or thinking about starting? But what’s 
a mortgage? How do I work with a realtor? What’s a good 
house for me? Come to our first home buying workshop to 
learn about the process as well as common mistakes to avoid 
and MUCH MORE! Please join us to gain valuable insight from 
our amazing speakers: realtor, Derek Hirano, and mortgage 
advisor, Mina Yasuda! This is a FREE event but donations are 
welcome! Visit the “Events’ page on our website to register!

GVJCI 2021 RAFFLE DRAWING
FRI, JAN 29, 10AM
Join us for our annual raffle drawing! Raffle tickets can be 
purchased through 1/28/21. Additional tickets can be mailed to 
you, please contact our office. Each book comes with 20 tickets 
and is $40 per book! (That’s just $2 per ticket!) Oh, and did we 
mention first prize is $1000?! Please call (310) 324-6611 for 
more information.

FEB
ADULTING WORKSHOP: FINANCIAL
LITERACY
SAT, FEB 6, 2-4PM
ONLINE
Looking to get your finances in order? How do I start planning 
for retirement? Join us for this free financial literacy work-
shop where we’ll cover everything from how to build a budget 
and eliminate debt efficiently to how to invest for retirement 
and other financial goals. In this workshop, you’ll learn how to 
create and implement a proper financial plan that will set you 
up for success. 

This workshop will be presented by Jared Tanimoto, a Certi-
fied Financial Planner™ practitioner and founder of Ascent 
Wealth Advisors. Jared is the President of the Financial 
Planning Association of Orange County, a non-profit with 
over 500 of the top financial planners in the OC area. Join us 
and be on your way to reaching your financial goals!  This is 
a FREE event but donations are welcome! Visit the “Events’ 
page on our website to register!

Hi everyone! My name is Audrey Kono and I just finished my time serving as the 
GVJCI’s Social Media & Marketing Intern for the summer. I am a rising junior at 
the University of Southern California majoring in Communication and minoring 
in Environmental Studies. 

Because of the pandemic, this experience is not what I expected when I was 
imagining myself in an internship last winter; I did not do as much hands-on 
work as interns usually do (and as I had hoped to do), and I can’t deny I’m sad 
that I wasn’t able to help prepare for an in-person Matsuri or experience life at 
the GVJCI in full swing, among the staff and community members who rely on it. 
Nonetheless, it has been great to meet and work with everyone virtually. I have 
gained a better understanding of the hard work that they contribute daily to 
serve the community. 

Gardena Valley JCI News
INTERNSHIP EXPERIENCE AT GVJCI
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JAN

DEC

At the beginning of the summer, I was excited to learn more about the local Japanese American community and learn about non-
profit work. Now at the end of this internship, I appreciate that I learned more about Japanese American culture and heritage, 
but I am most grateful that I witnessed the GVJCI’s impact on the South Bay. And it has been inspiring to see how generously 
the community supports the GVJCI. Though this organization faces great disadvantages in being forced to operate virtually, it is 
amazing how the staff has met these challenges through the Virtual Matsuri, the Drive Through Restaurant Fundraiser Series, on-
line classes, and much more to continue serving and pursuing the GVJCI mission. This team is the definition of small but mighty.

I am glad I was able to help the GVJCI grow its online presence and contribute to planning some of its first virtual fundraiser 
events. Through learning about the GVJCI’s current challenges and goals, I have come to understand first-hand the importance of 
online communication and having an online presence for non-profits—it is perhaps more vital now than ever before. Thank you to 
everyone who has supported the GVJCI! Please continue to aid this pillar in our community. I am grateful I had the opportunity 
to be here virtually and learn from everyone!

By: Audrey Kono, GVJCI Marketing & Social Media Intern

COSTA MESA
Miyazaki Insurance Services
(714) 979-8700

GARDENA
AHTKY Insurance Agency
(310) 516-0110
Nakamura Insurance Agency
(310) 327-0717

HUNTINGTON BEACH
Mizuno Insurance Agency
(714) 964-7227

LA PALMA
J Morey Company Inc.
(714) 562-5910

LONG BEACH
Noriyuki Marumoto
(562) 595-4403

LOS ANGELES
Buna Insurance Agency
(213) 626-1547
FIA Insurance Services, Inc.
(626) 795-7059
Tatsuno Business Service, Inc. 
(213) 626-1954

Aihara & Associates Insurance 
Services
(213) 626-9625
Minato Insurance Agency
(310) 540-8595
Frank M. Iwasaki Insurance 
Agency
(323) 879-2184

MONTEREY PARK
Quality Ins. Service Inc. 
(323) 727-7755

TORRANCE
Kamiya Insurance Agency
(310) 781-2066
Tsuneishi Insurance Agency, Inc.
(310) 533-8877
Daiwa Insurance Marketing, Inc.
(310) 540-8595
Nakazawa Insurance Services
(310) 771-1500
FIA Insurance Services, Inc.
(626) 795-7059

VAN NUYS
Panorama Insurance Agency Inc. 
(818) 781-6630

Insurance program for members of Gardena Valley Japanese Cultural Institute.
Our partnership with MAPFRE Insurance offers important auto coverages like comprehensive and collision deductible options and of course 

a multitude of discounts including multi-policy discounts up to 20%. As part of your MAPFRE Insurance auto policy you also receive a 
complimentary membership to Road America’s Roadside Assistance service.

Please contact one of the agencies below to get your auto quote today!

** Insert any legal disclosures i.e. underwritten by CWIC etc.	


